Minutes for 335 Main Street Committee
October 27, 2005
Held at Wellfieet Senior Center

Meeting called to order at 5:30 PM.
Members in attendance were Elaine LaChapelle. Moe Barocas and Anne White, chair.

Stewart Oberist, an abutter to the 335 Main Street property, was aiso at the
meeting to review suggested parking proposed for the bank.

Discussion of the proposed parking was had. It is the consensus of the
committee to have the bank's parking on their property as much as
possible. We want to keep as much of 335 Main Street as possible so
that future development will not be held back by lack of space for parking
there or other reasons.

A discussion of the pre town Selectmen’s meeting revealed that we want to try and
anticipate questions that will be asked at town meeting regarding the warrant
articles. The Selectmen's meeting can be used as an opportunity to find answers.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 PM.




